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I will be brief, I feel very strongly on the same sex marriage bill being pushed in state parliament. 
 There should only be heterosexual marriage by law, we should not be swayed by a noisy minority. 
This is not an advancement of society. Children have a right and a need for a female mother and 
male father. 


